Mountain House Community Services District

251 E Main Street, Mountain House, CA 95391
Tel (209) 831-2300 « Fax (209) 831-5610
www.mountainhousecsd.org

February 8, 2022

SUBJECT: 60 Day Notice of Urban Water Management Plan Update

To Whom It May Concern,

The Mountain House Community Services District (MHCSD) is currently in the process
of updating its Urban Water Management Plan ("UWMP"). The Urban Water
Management Planning Act, Water Code Section 10610 et seq., requires every urban water
supplier providing water for municipal purposes either directly or indirectly to more than
3,000 customers or supplying more than 3,000 acre-feet of water annually to prepare and
adopt an UWMP and periodically update that plan at least every five years. The UWMP is
a planning document and a source document which reports, describes and evaluates water
deliveries and uses, water supply sources and conservation efforts.

As an urban water supplier, the MHCSD coordinates with water management agencies,
relevant public agencies and other water suppliers on the preparation of the UWMP.

If you wish to contact the MHCSD about its review process, you may do so by writing to
the undersigned or by email to Hamid Parsa (hparsa@sjgov.org) and Doug Louie
(dlovie@sjgov.org).

Sincerely,

Nadon S Aﬂﬁ%

Nader Shareghi, PE., D.M. CSPE
Public Works Director

“To Provide Responsive Service to Our Growing Community
That Exceeds Expectations af a Fair Value”



